MAY 3 1 1338

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. H. B, Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street

Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: DOCKET NOS. 50-413 AND 50-414

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of April 1, 1988, which trans-
mitted Revision 19 to the Catawba Physical Security Plan,

Our review of the changes has found the change to Chapter 3 to be consistent
with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, it is acceptable for
inclusion into the plan. Those changes addressing the description of vital
equipment/systems have been referred to the Uffice of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation (NRR) for review and disposition. You will be advised by separate
correspondence on the results of the NRR review, Ms C. Perny, of this office,
advised Mr. R. Cross, of your staff, on May 20, 1988, of this action.

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure because
it contains Safeguards Information and must be protected in accordance with the
provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be gl:d to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

William E. Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Sufety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Duke Power Company
ATTN: William L. Porter, Esq.
P.0. Box 33189
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

(cc cont'd - See page 2)

dse

8806080306 3305
POR  ADOCK osoogéls
cD




MAY 3 1 1388




Duke Power Company 3 MAY 3 1 1988

bcc: Document Control Desk (RGO1), 42-P

Director, Division of Reactor
Inspection and Safeguards, NRR
EWS-305A

Region II Licensing File,
?50 413)(50- 414)?21VA) TAB ?2

Resident Inspector

Jd. Ennis

State or South Carolina
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